
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07666-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:37 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 2 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:29 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0012 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Anne Campbell <campbellanne66@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 7:16 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0012 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good evening, 

My name is Anne Campbell, and I reside at 1209 Sunbury Dr in Fort Myers. As a FPL customer, I appreciate 
their responsiveness and high level of reliability. A couple of years ago, they converted our overhead lines to 
underground ones. We used to lose power all of the time but now rarely do. We support the rate proposal so 
they can continue to improve reliability. 

Thank you, 
Anne Campbell 
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